Battle Creek Parent Club NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 2025

Welcome to September!

Welcome back Bears! We're so excited to kick off another amazing school year together. The Parent Club is here to support our students, teachers and families every step of the way. Keep an eye out for fun events, volunteer opportunities and ways to get involved- we can't wait to make this a year to remember!

WHAT WE ARE WORKING ON:

Filling roles:

We are still in need of a Vice President, Communication Coordinator and of assistance for a few of our lead volunteer positions

Planning for the school year:

Finalizing the budget and all events for the year.

Jog a Thon:

Gathering sponsorships, finalizing details and preparing for fundraising

CONTACT INFO:

Email:

battlecreekparentclub@gmail.com **Website:**

www.battlecreekparentclub.com

UPDATES & HIGHLIGHTS:

Our annual Jog a Thon is coming up on September 30th and this year's theme is The Great Bear Run. Flyers with the details- including how to register your students for donations- will be sent home the first week of school. Let's make this our biggest year yet!

IMPORTANT DATES:

- Sept 2: Back to School Night
- Sept 2: Parent Club Meeting
- Sept 3: First day of school (1-5)
- Sept 8: First day for Kinder A-L
- Sept 9: First day for Kinder M-Z
- Sept 30: Jog a Thon

Reminders:

- We are still looking for a few key volunteers.
- We will hold monthly meetings on the library- all parents and guardians are welcome to attend (more info to come on dates and time)
- Stay connected- join our mailing list or follow us on social media